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And since you’re writing up just one thing anyway, consider 
sending a copy to The Bulletin for publication.  We have editors 
and proofreaders who will make sure your commas are in the right 
place and your source citations are formatted properly.  What we 
don’t have, but need, is your story.

Free 
and Open  

to the Public 

2505 SE 11th Ave., Suite B-18 
Portland, Oregon 97202 

(503) 963-1932

You’ve been meaning to write up your family history stories and 
findings, but with several thousand people on your tree, the task is 
overwhelming.  Never fear, though, because help is here! The 
GFO's own Marti Dell, Co-Editor of The Bulletin, can help you 
identify just one thing you really need to share with others, then 
write it up! Does anyone else know how your grandma and grandpa 
met? Why are so many of your female relatives named “Oney”? 
Some day your 9-year-old 
grandson will want to know 
about your family history 
trip to Sweden. You won’t 
get everything written until 
you get one thing written.

Write  
  it up!

GenTalk 
at the GFO
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   Marti Dell, Co-Editor, GFO Bulletin


